<Name> <Surname>
<Business Name>
<Address>
<Suburb>  WA  <Postcode>
Date 
Environmental Protection Authority (EPA)
Level 8
168 St Georges Terrace,
PERTH  WA 6000

Dear Sir/madam

Re: Busselton- Margaret River Regional Airport Noise Management Plan 2015

[bookmark: _GoBack]I am writing to register my support of the Busselton-Margaret River Regional (BMRR) Airport Noise Management Plan (2017), to enable larger aircraft to operate during the night (11pm-6am) for Regular Public Transport (RPT) and Charter services.
Tourism is vital to the Margaret River region and as such, the redevelopment of the BMRR Airport will make an important contribution to economic growth in the South West, by removing the barrier of distance.
As a resident and business owner in the Margaret River region, I understand that night time flights are an important step for airlines to test and develop the demand of routes from the Eastern Seaboard.  
I believe the City of Busselton has proven itself to be effective and responsible operator of the BMRR Airport, having reduced the number of noise complaints received since implementing the Noise Management Plan in 2012.  Furthermore, given the proposed changes in the Noise Management Plan open up the hours of operations for RPT and Charter services only (rather than a ‘free for all’) I believe Airport  will continue to be managed by the City in an effective manner.
I therefore endorse and support the proposed Noise Management Plan (2017) for the BMRR Airport.
Yours sincerely

Name
Business Name
